
 

Home  |   About  |   Contact  |   Issues  |   Media  |   Services  |   Subscribe 

 

Friends, 
  
As we approach the end of 2021, I want to let you know how great a pleasure it has 
been to serve you this year. 
  
As your Representative, I have striven to best serve you and your family to the best of 
my abilities here in Washington. 
  

Our country has faced a litany of challenges this past year. From COVID continuing its 
march through our communities, to Critical Race Theory being taught in our schools, to 
a disastrous withdrawal from Afghanistan, to an ongoing border crisis, along with 
skyrocketing inflation and supply chain shortages. These problems have only worsened 
as the Biden Administration has ignored every problem America is facing. 
  
Despite the administration's intransigence, I've continued fighting for you in Congress. I 
introduced 13 bills this year – and cosponsored an additional 181 bills – all with the goal 
of putting power back into your hands. 
  

TWEET: We will defund Critical Race Theory at the federal level 
  

We've fought tooth and nail to put parents back in control of their children’s education of 
their children's education while also defending parents against Biden’s DOJ targeting. 
And we will continue to hold the Biden Administration accountable for the problems 
it has caused, including the chaos at the border and rising inflation costs.  
  

As we head into this Christmas season, I think it’s important to note that the Biden 
Administration is ending the year how it started this term – by trying to trample on your 
liberties through government overreach. Right now, President Biden is still trying to 
implement vaccine and mask mandates on you and your children. And bureaucrats like 
Dr. Fauci are trying to cancel Christmas for many Americans, like he does before every 
holiday nowadays.  
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MORE: Ignore Fauci and enjoy your Christmas with your family! 
  
Christmas will never be canceled, and we should never let the government determine 
whether you can gather with family and friends. You can be sure that I will continue to 
hold power hungry bureaucrats accountable for their continued efforts to take away your 
freedoms.  
  
Looking ahead to 2022, I am confident that we will overcome many of the current 
obstacles our nation faces. Despite the Radical Left's best efforts, I know North 
Carolinians are still standing strong for liberty. I am especially reminded of that as we 
gather for this holiday season. 
  

I am grateful for Americans like you, and it is my sincere hope that you have a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
  

  

  
Are you spending Christmas with your family this 

year? 
  

  

  Yes  

  

  

  

  No  

  

  

  
  

Submit survey to sign up for updates on my work in Congress.* 
 

OSHA’s Unconstitutional Vaccine Mandate 

  

Before the Christmas season officially begins, I wanted to take a moment to 
discuss the recent news concerning OSHA’s unconstitutional vaccine mandate on 
private employers. Last Friday, the Sixth Circuit Court of Appeals overturned a ruling 
from the Fifth Circuit, which will pave the way for Biden’s unconstitutional employer 
vaccine mandate to go into effect. 
  

TWEET: Supreme Court must stop OSHA from writing its own laws 
  

The case will likely go to the Supreme Court now, where I hope our Justices do the 
right thing for the American people and strike down this unconstitutional mandate. 
The problem with OSHA’s new rule is that they are not lawmakers and therefore 
have no authority to write their own laws. American workers should be able to have 
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freedom to make their own healthcare choices, and American employers shouldn’t 
have to pay fines for who they decide to hire. 
  

It is not President Biden's, or any government bureaucrat's, business whether you 
are vaccinated or not. Your liberties are not granted to you on some conditional 
basis. This is non-negotiable. I will always continue to fight for you against this new 
form of tyranny. 
  

Are you having vaccine mandate trouble? My office is here to help!   

  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

  

Dan Bishop 
Member of Congress 
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